TOWN OF HAMDEN
 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 
PROGRAM YEAR 51
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY

The Town of Hamden has been awarded $447,443.00 from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). In accordance with HUD guidelines, approximately $60,000, of this funding will be made available to public service agencies serving primarily low- and moderate-income residents. A webinar detailing eligibility and application requirements will be held on December 17 at 3pm, webinar link below. https://hamden.zoom.us/j/83806546593?pwd=DZaSU0a99qsP9Uh9fA54Zc6TrUlEd8.1
Program guidelines and additional information can be accessed at www.hamdenedc.com.
La información será proporcionada en español por petición.

